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Thank you, Mr. President,

Indonesia thank the delegation of Ecuador for their presentation of its comprehensive national report. 

We appreciate Ecuador’s leadership in the process of elaboration of a legally binding instrument on transnational corporations and other business enterprises with respect to human rights.  

We also commend Ecuador’s efforts to protect the right to vote for persons with disabilities as well as the project for overseas voting procedures.

For this cycle, Indonesia recommends Ecuador to:

1. Take relevant and necessary measures to reduce prison overcrowding including inter alia through implementation of alternative sentence. 

2. Strengthen efforts to eliminate violence and discrimination against women, including through raising awareness and education on equality of women and girls.

3. Step up efforts to address the issue of  child malnutrition, particularly in rural areas. 

We wish Ecuador success in this review and its full implementation. 

Thank you.
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